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Gentlemen, Los Senderos finally got it’s first ride 
of the year in at Camp Locketts in Campo.  The 
ride with 20 in the saddle and another 6 for din-
ner was right along the border fence.  Camp Lock-
etts was originally established as a military base to 
guard the border.  It was probably one of the few 
spots in San Diego County that the trail was dry 
and not wet and muddy.

The Club wants to thank Dennis Ince and his ride 
committee for the work they did to organize and 
run the ride.  Also as usual a good meal was pre-
pared by Billy Butters and drinks served by bar-
tender Adam Howe.

Were sorry hear that long time Los Senderos mem-
ber Bud Baker passed away recently, he will be 
missed.

Members please reserve Saturday May 13 on your 
calenders for a work party at Los Senderos Park in 
preparation for this years Members Only Ride.

The Annual Ride Committee would like to remind 
everyone to take advantage of the early bird sign-
up for the ride by May 1.  They are trying to get 
an accurate as possible count for the ride in order 
purchase the ride gifts which have to be ordered by 
then.  Applications are available on the website or 
in the email sent out February 26.

Next months ride will be held at Pamo Valley 
in Ramona and has always been a club favorite.  
Please sign up to attend.

	 ~ Steve Vaughn ~
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